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Comments: I strongly disagree with this proposal which classifies climbing anchors as "installations" prohibited in

wilderness. This is a misclassification which will negatively impact an activity enjoyed by many thousands of

people across our public lands. Climbers have had positive relationships with the stewards of our national forest

for decades, and this will make future cooperation much more difficult. 


